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ENTRIES NUMBERS have just been released for the Hound Association of Scotland. Suzanne Metcalfe-Bilgin has 12 
GBGV entered under her. As yet there are no details regarding the order of judging. 
   This weekend sees the clocks go forward, so for those of you that are entered at the Hound Association open 
show at Ryton-on-Dunsmore this Sunday don’t forget as we are first in the ring, with judging starting at 10am!  
Then next week we have the BGV Club show, details of which were last week. As catering manager I have put out a 
call for people to bring their own mugs to try and reduce the plastic waste and improve our carbon footprint. Of 
course, if you forget to bring your own mug, Club ones will be on sale on the day. 
  The BGV Club’s e-voice was delivered this week from our new editor Sue Marshall. Thanks must go to her for 
making it an interesting read – I know first-hand how difficult it is to get articles for club publications. Membership 
Secretary Martin Bishop is aware of the few teething problems with the emailing and has already tweaked things to 
ensure no repeat.   
  Entries closing for championship shows are coming thick and fast in April, so it must mean summer is round the 
corner. However I will do my regular plea for news to be sent to me for those attending open shows! 
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